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é be Farm Credit System reported 
a 27 percent iatrerse- In 

nonperforming loans in the third quar- 
ter of 1998 and suggested that more 
bad news is on the way. 

A Nov. 10, 1998, news release 
issued by the Federal Farm Credit 
Banks Funding Corporation, FCS’s 
funding arm, stated that “Results go- 
ing forward may be impacted by cer- 
tain adverse conditions currently be- 
ing experienced in the agricultural 
economy.” While the FCS obviously 
is going to be impacted by the tough 
times many farmers and ranchers 
have experienced last year, as will 
commercial banks, FCS may soon 
begin eating the bitter fruit of its in- 
creasingly aggressive loan pricing. 

Interestingly, FCS’s increase in 
nonperforming loans in the third quar- 
ter of 1998 was not attributable to 
farmers and ranchers, but to an in- 

crease in nonaccrual loans “princi- 
pally attributable to the deterioration 
in the credit quality of loans to a 
limited number of processing and 
marketing cooperatives.” Although I 
have not been able to obtain an official 
confirmation, this problem may be a 
recurrence of the “hedge to arrive” 
problem which some grain elevator 
operators experienced in 1997 that 
caused problems at the St. Paul Bank 
for Cooperatives. This problem, in 
turn, may have been one reason why 
the Farm Credit Administration (FCA) 
issued a Cease and Desist (C&D) 
Order against the St. Paul Bank on 
Aug. 27, 1997, which required the 
bank to “take various remedial ac- 
tions in connection with credit quality, 
capital adequacy, and internal pro- 
cesses and controls.” No one at the 
St. Paul Bank or the FCA will tell me 
whether or not this C&D order is still 
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